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I am a resident of Brewood. I recognise that there is a need to keep a thriving community into the future, and the need for
affordable housing in South Staffordshire. I therefore support the 63 households proposed on Four Ashes Road, although
the land being green belt is undesirable. The increased traffic won't result in heavy vehicles having travel into the village
centre. The access to the A5 and A49 avoid the village centre. The existing congestion in the4 centre results in heavy duty
vehicles and cars mounting the pavements and putting children and adults at risk of serious injury.
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